CSO seeks suspecta | ™s identity

Thursday, August 13, 2009
The Caddo Sheriffa€™s Office is asking for the publicA€™s help in identifying this woman, who is wanted for
questioning in a local bank fraud case.

The woman is suspected of using bank counter checks and a fake 1D to withdraw $6,500 from another
womana€™s account in July and $7,500 from the same account in August.

Anyone with information about this person&€™s identity is asked to contact Sheriffé€™s Detective Alan Davidson
at 681-0773, the Caddo Sheriffa€™s Office at 675-2170, or Crime Stoppers at 673-7373.




